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September 5, 2001

Yolanda Perez

Conoco Inc
PO Box 2197 DU3084
Houston TX 77252-2197

RE: Continental, Navajo #1, 0-34-31N-17W API 30-045-30684
Continental, Navajo #2. 0-34-31N-17W API 30-045-10099

Dear Mrs. Perez:

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division under contract # 01-521-25-212 plugged the above-mentioned

wells. As per our verbal agreement, Conoco is responsible for the following reimbursement:

Navajo #1
On site plugging operations Invoice #2416 $27,188.48
Invoice #2514 $159.09
OCD Administrative Expenditures $1200.00
Total $28,547.57
Navajo #2
On site plugging operations Invoice #2429 $29,276.02
Invoice #2514 $159.09
Administrative Expenditures $1400.00
Total $30,835.11
Navajo #1 $28,547.57
Navajo #2 $30.835.11

Total  $59,382.68
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Conoco Inc.
September §, 2001

Please make your check payable to:

“The New Mexico Oil and Gas Reclamation Fund” and forward your remittance to:
"The New Mexico Qil Conservation Division”,

Attn: Stephen C. Ross,

Assistant General Counsel,

1220 South St. Francis Dr.,

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505.

If you have any questions, please call me at 505-334-6178, ext. 16,

Sincerely,

Ak 7 A

Charlie T Perrin

Deputy Oil & Gas Inspector
cperrin@state.nm.us
CTP/mk

Attachments

CC: Steve Ross, Santa Fe
Cp



